
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

14. EDWARD AVENUE – KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The Board considered a report from the City Streets Consultation Leader requesting approval to 

publicise the concept plan for the Edward Avenue kerb and channel renewal project. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve the Edward Avenue (Barbadoes Street to Hills Road) kerb and 

channel renewal project for public consultation. 


